
 

 

10/12/2022 TRPPOA Board of Directors (BOD) Zoom Meeting 

 

Meeting called/scheduled by President Nicholas for 2 PM to discuss response to 

Jane McKetta’s e-mail about the Privacy Tract assessment increase. Attending were 

Charissa Hunter, Scott Nicholas, and Fernando J. Rueda. 

 

• The decision was that the explanation is to be short and to the point. She will 

add words appreciating Jane’s recognition of the need for an increase. She 

will also express dis-satisfaction with the decorum displayed by members 

during the budget presentation. 

 

 

 

Session adjourned at 2:50 PM. 


